
* REMINDER TO 6TH GRADERS* 
 

All students born after January 1, 1997 and entering the 6th grade  will now be required 
to receive one dose of Tdap (Tetanus, diphtheria, acellular pertussis) given no earlier 
than the 10th birthday and one dose of a meningococcal containing vaccine (meningitis) 
such as the medically-preferred meningococcal conjugate vaccine.  Any student who 
received a Td booster dose less than five years prior to entry shall not be required to 
receive a Tdap dose until five years have elapsed from the last DTP/DTap or TD dose. 
 
Written proof must be provided to the Brooklawn Middle School Health Office as soon 
as possible if you did not give this information to your child’s elementary school nurse. 
 
As per state guidelines, failure to provide this information will exclude your child 
from school until vaccines are completed and proof presented. 
 
Please mail any documentation that you have to Brooklawn Middle School to avoid your 
child not being able to begin school in the fall.  Any completed physical forms should be 
mailed as well. 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to leave a voice mail at 973-428-7551 ext. 2 
and I will return your call. 
 
Thank you so very much for you cooperation in this matter. 
 
Hope you are having a great summer! 
 
See you in September! 
 
Ann Butyn RN    Brooklawn Middle School 
      250 Beachwood Rd. 
      Parsippany, NJ 07054  
 
 
Name of Student ______________________  Date of Birth _________________ 
 
This is to verify that the above named student has received the following immunization in 
my office on the date below: 
 
Tdap ________________   Meningococcal Conjugate ______________ 
 
Or date of Last documented TD dose _________________ 
 
Physician’s signature and stamp:  __________________________   Date:  ___________ 
          
      

Susan Saggese     Tuesday, October 25, 2011 7:14:22 AM ET     00:25:4b:d1:22:d2


